
OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

PROVINCE OF QUEBEC

Quebec, Larch 2nd, 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am in receipt of
your letter of the 27th February, regarding the 
section oi the Montreal Bill which refers to 
the military cemetary on Papineau avenue.

I can assure you
uhat I will give to this matter my personal
attention.

Yours sincerely,
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